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FOOD DISTRIBUTION UPON RETURN TO SCHOOLS 
  
Due to a waiver granted by the United States Department of Agriculture and adopted by the State 
of New Jersey, breakfast and lunch will be available for all students at no cost until either 
December 31, 2020 or until the funding is exhausted, whichever is sooner. 
  
Beginning September 21, 2020: 
Meals will be distributed at all schools per the schedule below.  Any time a school building is closed, 
families should follow the meal pick up schedule for Cohort D. 
  

• Meals will be distributed at the end of the day for students in Cohorts A, B, and C.  Meals 
will not be eaten at school nor can they be eaten on the bus, should the student take the 
bus home.  

  
• Students in Cohort A and Cohort C will take home two days’ worth of meals on Mondays 

and three days’ worth of meals on Tuesdays. 
  

• Students in Cohort B will take home two days’ worth of meals on Thursdays and three days’ 
worth of meals on Fridays. 

  
Students in Cohort D will pick up two days’ worth of meals on Mondays and three days’ worth of 
meals on Tuesdays. Students in Cohort D at Grenloch Early Childhood Center can pick up meals at 
any other District school as there will be no distribution at Grenloch. The time for pick up will be 
from 10:00 am to 11:00 am. Pick up will be at the kitchen door at the back of the school with the 
exception of the 9/10 High School – pick up will be at the side door of the cafeteria at the back of 
the school. 
  
 
Elementary Schools, including Grenloch Early Childhood Center – Cohorts A, B, and C:  
Students will order meals in the morning, similar to the system that has been in place for the last   
several years. On the first day of school for the week, depending on Cohort, they will let the teacher 
know if they want meals for the first and second days of in-school instruction for that week (for 
example Cohort A will let the teacher know if they want the two days’ worth of meals that will be 
taken home on Monday).  On the second day of in-school instruction for that week, they will let the 
teacher know if they want to take home the three days’ worth of meals for the days they will be 
learning remotely. This information will be given to the kitchen staff. The meals will be delivered to 
the classroom by the end of the day for the students to take home. 
  



Middle Schools - Cohorts A, B, and C: 
Distribution areas will be set up in the schools depending on the method of transportation home 
(walkers, bus riders, parent pick up). No ordering will be necessary – students will take a bag home if 
they choose to at the end of the school day. 

• Bunker Hill – Door B4, Door D1, and the Front Entrance 
• Orchard Valley – Near room 105 (side of building), outside 8th grade stairwell, outside main 

entrance (under canopy). 
• Chestnut Ridge – Door near Room 105, Main entrance, near Room 116 

 
High School - Cohorts A, B, and C: 
Meals will be distributed as follows: 
 

• Core Lobby 
• 9/10 Gym Lobby 
• IMC  
• Cafeteria B 

 
As with Middle Schools, students will not have to pre-order meals, they can simply take a bag as 
they leave school for the day. Students may pick up their meals at the most convenient location. 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Food Services department at 856-582-4010. 
  


